
 

LITERACY 
  

Our first book study is D-Day 
Dog by the popular children’s 
author Tom Palmer. This is a 
really engaging text that has 

always proven popular with the 
pupils. We will also be reading 
the Ice Dragon by George RR 

Martin. 

MATHS 
 

This term we will be developing 
further mental maths strategies, 

place value of numbers to 
10,000,000 and securing the 

children’s application of the four 
operations.  As in year 5, 

children may have a different 
teacher for maths. 

SCIENCE 
 
In Science this term, the children 

will be learning about the 
scientific pioneer Carl Linneaus 

and his work on the 
classification of living things. We 

have some fun hands-on 
experimenting to do involving 

microorganisms.  

MUSIC 
 

We will be studying pop and 
neo soul music. It will explore 
the music through listening, 

singing and playing 
instruments.
  

FRENCH 
 

The children will spend part of 
the first term recapping key 

vocabulary from year five. Then 
we will be focusing on language 

for vacations, eating out and 
hobbies. 
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PSHE 
 

To begin the year, PSHE will 
focus on class rules, feelings and 
respectful friendships, as well as 

mental wellbeing. 

Mrs Raven’s Class Assembly, 
Thursday 5th October 
Mr Marks’ Class Assembly, 
Thursday 25th January 
Mr Carey’s Class Assembly, 
Thursday 6th June 

Reminders 

 Reading Records are checked 
on Mondays 

 PE days are Monday and 
Wednesday 

 

PE 
 

Cricket is our main sport this 
term, honing the children’s 

batting, catching and throwing 
skills. We will also be 

learning Indian Dance, where 
the children will learn and create 

a dance to a traditional Indian 
story.  

GEOGRAPHY 
 

We will start the year with the 
Amazon rainforest: how to 

protect and manage the 
rainforest sustainably. We also 
develop skills in map reading 
and analyzing climate data.  

DT 
 

This term the children will be 
designing and making a pair of 
their own slippers: just in time 
for those cosy winter evenings 

to come. 

COMPUTING 
 

In computing we will be learning 
about staying safe online. This 
will focus on the children’s 
awareness of their own digital 
footprint, being critical about 
online sources and importantly 
where they can report their 
concerns. 
 


